ElectoralServices

From: Michael Charlesworth

Sent: 28 October 2023 10:13

To: ElectoralServices

Cc: Lee Bentley; Gary Hunt

Subject: Re: Review of Polling Districts, Places and Stations (2023)
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hi

The 3 All Saints Cllrs appreciate the need to relocate the polling station which was based at the Elms.
However, we feel that the proposed school or the church is too far from the current location and would
not benefit anyone at election time. We feel there are several places towards Wigston town centre which
would be preferred, these are Peace Park Pavilion, All Saints school or the united reform church.

Thank you

Cllr Michael Charlesworth



ElectoralServices

From: Jeffrey Kaufman

Sent: 31 October 2023 15:22

To: ElectoralServices

Cc: Latif Darr

Subject: Brocks Hill Ward Polling Station
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

While | think it is a big improvement to substitute Brocks Hill School for Parklands as a polling station. Has Devonshire
Court Royal Masonic Home been approached to use their premises? The use of these premises would avoid the
possible necessity to close a school for polling purposes.

Both venues are better than Parklands

Yours

Councillor Jeffrey Kaufman

Oadby Brocks Hill War



ElectoralServices

From: Latif Darr

Sent: 31 October 2023 16:24

To: ElectoralServices

Subject: Re: Review of Polling Districts, Places and Stations (2023)
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

| agree with Jeffrey Kaufman's suggestion regarding changes in Brockshill Ward Polling District.

Councillor Latif Darr
Brockshill Ward



